
Nursery Newsletter Friday 6th May

We are looking forward to our visitors from Acorn Farm on Wednesday 11th May. We will be
meeting some animals and learning about how they are cared for and looked after at the farm.
Thank you for the consent forms we have received back so far. Please make sure forms are
returned as soon as possible so that children have permission to pet the animals.

The children did some fantastic colour mixing this week. They used powder paint, small pots and
water to mix their own paints like real artists. They made some lovely bright colours and used
them to create some wonderful paintings. We think there are budding artists in our midst!

Thank you

Thank you

The Nursery Team

Magical Moments

Name: Date:

Magical Moment

As the weather is getting warmer please put sun cream on your child
before the nursery session each day and provide children with a sun hat
with their name inside.

The children have settled in well after the break.  We have been keeping a
close eye on the eggs and the children have been talking about them lots. We
are eagerly awaiting for the eggs to hatch.




